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21st February 2024 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To celebrate World Book Day, the children are invited to dress as a character from a 
story. This does not need to be a shop bought costume. It can be something very simple 
like a child from any story, where your child can come dressed in their own clothing or 
something comfy (like pyjamas) that they like to snuggle up and read in. 
 
During the day, we will enjoy and celebrate books by sharing our favourite stories and 
characters and take part in fun book quizzes and challenges. I’m sure we will have a 
fabulous time.  
 
We would also like to invite families to join the celebration this year by taking part in 
this year’s theme: Read your way! Please capture a photo of your child reading their 
way, snuggled up in bed, in the treehouse or anyway they like to read. This does not 
have to be a book. Reading your way might be a comic, a kindle, information boards 
when you are out and about or reading quests to do on a gaming device. The options 
are endless; reading is reading.  
 
Please send us a photo of your child enjoying reading their way to 
office@thrunscoe.academy by Wednesday 6th March 2024 or print it off and send it in 
with your child.  Please make sure you provide the name and class of your child in the 
email. These will be displayed around the school to celebrate how we read our way.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs E. Allen 
Assistant Headteacher 
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